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From: Justin <justin.fiske@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 5:37 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for 2108 Burns Proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit, 
  
I am writing in support of a home project being proposed by our neighbor Gary Brownell from 2108 Burns Ave. in 
Historic Indian Village. As a member of this community, I would like to express my support for this project, which will 
only help to further advance the wonderful neighborhood we are all part of. 
  
Gary is a critical member of our community and has shown dedication to preserving and improving our neighborhood in 
many ways. Given his track record, I have no doubt that the proposed home project will be a great addition to our 
community. 
  
The project will only enhance, not detract our Historic Indian Village. The proposed plans will see the property upgraded 
and beautified, which can only be a positive for our community. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Justin Fiske 
1517 Iroquois Street 
Detroit MI 48214  
530-701-4963 


